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Friday 21st February 2025 

Year 11 Revision Information Evening – Monday 10th March at 5:00 PM 

Dear Families,  

We would like to invite you to a Year 11 Revision Information Evening on Monday 10th March at 5:00 PM. 
This session is designed to support both pupils and parents in preparing effectively for the upcoming GCSE 
examinations. During the evening, we will share important information on: 

• Effective revision strategies and study techniques 
• Key dates and exam timetables 
• Subject-specific guidance 
• Resources available to support pupils at home 
• Ways you can help your child stay motivated and manage stress 

There will also be an opportunity to ask any questions and speak with core subject teachers about revision 
expectations. 

We strongly encourage all Year 11 parents and pupils to attend, as this will be an invaluable session in 
ensuring success during this crucial exam period. 

St Wilfrid’s Prom Shop 

We’re thrilled to announce that the Prom Shop will be open on ‘The Street’ from 4.30pm on the evening. 
Pupils will have the chance to browse a fantastic selection of prom outfits, and there will even be a 
changing room available to try on their perfect look. Please note that items will be available on a first come, 
first served basis. Don't forget to bring cash on the day to secure any must-have items. We can’t wait to 
help make prom extra special! 

If you have any questions ahead of the evening, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s Head of 
House:  

 

Best Wishes, 

 

Miss H Tennet  
Assistant Headteacher 
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